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July 7, 2023, 

 

 

Cindy Davis, Chair 

ICC Nominating Committee 

c/o Will Coffman 

International Code Council 

900 Montclair Road 

Birmingham, AL 352l3 

 

Dear Ms. Davis and Nominating Committee Members, 

 

The New England Building Officials Education Association is pleased to endorse Steve McDaniel for an 

additional term as a Director at large for the International Code Council.  Mr. McDaniel has 

demonstrated leadership and commitment to the building code profession that exemplifies what the 

International Code Council seeks in board members.  His dedicated service to his state, region, and the 

ICC itself is a standard that defines a true professional.    

 

We hope that after the review process you continue to have Steve McDaniel on the board as a Director 

at large. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Peter W Zvingilas 
 

 

Peter W Zvingilas 

President NEBOEA 


